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Dear Professor Gao,  

The 1st International Energy and Environmental Materials Forum (IEEMF) & 3rd Inorganic and 
Nanomaterials Forum (INF) will be jointly held at the beautiful coastal city of Gold Coast, 
Queensland State, Australia during 2nd–6th February 2016. The forums are used as an interactive 
platform to gather leading scientists in the related fields for exchanging ideas and debating 
important scientific questions and future directions of energy and environmental materials.  

A special pre-conference workshop will be held between 28th and 30th January 2016 at Gold 
Coast Campus, Griffith University, to discuss the possibility of establishing an 
International Research Alliance of Energy and Environmental Materials (IRAEEM). Between 
31st January and 1st February, we have organised for all pre-conference workshop attendees to 
visit Nathan Campus, Griffith University, Queensland University of Technology and University of 
Queensland at Brisbane. 

IEEMF&INF is a by invitation only conference. On behalf of the organising committee, 
Professor Rose Amal, Professor Dan Wang and I jointly invite you to present an Invited/Keynote 
presentation at IEEMF & INF, and attend the pre-conference workshop.  

IMPORTANT NOTES: 
Registration & Abstract submission are NOW open and will be closed on 15th December 

2015. Abstract template is available on the conference website. 
Please confirm your attendance as soon as possible via the conference website: 

https://www.griffith.edu.au/conference/ieemf-inf. 
Should you have any query, please do not hesitate to contact us via email (ccee-

conferences@griffith.edu.au) or telephone (+61-(0)7-555 29234). 

We look forward meeting you at Gold Coast. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Huijun Zhao, Co-Chair of the Conference 
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